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The upgrade of Darcy Road Public School will provide new permanent classrooms and core facilities to 
support the growing population in Western Sydney. 

The project will involve the demolition of existing school buildings to make way for new buildings.  

In preparation for the main upgrade works starting, we will create a driveway into the construction site 
and the bus zone will be moved away from the site entry. This will allow trucks and construction 
vehicles to easily access the site and assist with traffic flow on Darcy Road.  

Construction entry driveway works  

The driveway works will take place from Thursday 23 November to Friday 24 November 2023.  

The works will involve digging up a section of the footpath and pouring concrete to create the driveway. 

There will be a temporary pathway around the works and traffic controllers will be in place to ensure 
pedestrian safety.  

Where possible, the works will take place outside of school drop-off and pick-up times to minimise the 
disruption to the school community and surrounding neighbours. 

Some deliveries to the site may need to take place outside of normal work hours because of the size of 
the trucks required. This is to minimise the impact on road users and the general public.  

Relocation of bus zone signs on Darcy Road  

Parramatta Council will undertake the works to move the bus zone signs in late November 2023.  

Working hours 

Standard construction working hours are 7 am to 6 pm, Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm on 
Saturdays. No work will take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority, and we 
will continue to keep the community updated.  

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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Location   

The map below shows the location of the driveway works on Darcy Road.  

 
The map below shows where the bus zone signs will be moved to.  
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